
Holy Family Catholic High School 
   

Virgin’s Lane, Thornton, Liverpool L23 4UL.  

  Tel: 0151 924 6451 Fax: 0151 932 1417 

  Headteacher:  Mr M Symes BA(Hons), NPQH 

 

Thursday, 19 June 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The Geography Department are going to be taking Year 9 pupils to the local 

woodland for a fieldwork enquiry into carbon storage and the value of trees. We will 

be carrying out the study on the CHET site, part of Crosby Hall Education trust. 

There is no charge for the visit. The fieldwork will take place period 4 & 5 only and 

will be completely in the school day, so they will finish at normal time. We will be 

taking two classes at a time, to collect data, in order to work out how much carbon 

storage our local woodland can hold. 

9F2 & 9F1 will attend Friday 4th July 

9H1 & 9F3 will attend Wednesday 9th July 

9H2a & 9H2b will attend Friday 11th July 

 

Your child's class teacher will remind pupils which day they will be attending. On that 

day pupils have permission to wear their PE KIT if they are attending the trip. 

If for any reason you do not wish your child to attend, please email Mrs Taylor, by 

Monday 20th June, v.taylor@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs Vicki Taylor 

Leader of Geography  
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